
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
NOVEMBER 11, 2014  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary   
            
ABSENT:  Rob Gordon 
 
GUEST:  Connie and Nate St. Clair, Sextons 
 
 
 
The meeting came to order @ 5:03 pm  
 
 

1. Connie said she and Nate do not have access to the maps of the cemeteries as Don 
Rogers has not turned them over to Connie and Nate, as Don is no longer the Sexton. 
 

2. Connie asked if the Board had a problem with people purchasing lots and corner 
stones to be able to pay with U.S. Postal money orders instead of an official bank 
check as they are more expensive.  The Board does not have a problem with that. 
Connie also asked if we (The Board), wanted all mail addressed to her and Nate to be 
sent to the Town Office at 15 Memorial Drive.  We told Connie absolutely yes.  Nate 
asked if we minded if they used a small machine to help dig and fill the grave sites, we 
said as long as they were very careful it was okay. 
 

3. Janet and I had a brief discussion about what to put into the “Annual Report” for the 
year 2014. 
 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


